
 
 

 

Circular No: P – 18/0818                                                                                                 Date: 01.09.2018 

 

Dear Parent, Assalamu Alaikum!                                              

 
 
You are cordially invited to the 15th Annual Day for the classes PRE KG – IV which will be held at                 
Rajah Annamalai Mandram, Esplanade Road, Chennai on Saturday, 8th September 2018 from                   
08.00 am to 11.00 am. Mr. AHMED MEERAN, Managing Director, Professional Couriers consented to be 
the Chief Guest and distribute the Prizes. 

 All Students dressed in their School uniform must report to the venue at 07:45 a.m. Your presence 

along with your ward is much appreciated. 

 All parents are to be seated in the places allotted to them. They are advised to stay and encourage 

our students till end of the programme.  

 

Looking forward for your cooperation, Jazakallahu Khairan                                                           

 

 Principal  

 

 


